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CLAYTON WATER DISTRICT

P.O. BOX 35

EL NIDO, CA 95317

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS OF THE CLAYTON WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of 
the Clayton Water District scheduled for Wednesday, July 6, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. has been 
cancelled.

NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Directors has been 
scheduled for Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 11:30 a.m. at Baker Ranch located at 2002 State 
Highway 152, Dos Palos, California 93620.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. at the same 
location.
Should you have questions or concerns regarding this information, please feel free to contact us 
by email at clwdistrict@gmail.com.

___________________________________
Larkin Harman
President of Clayton Water District


